
Friday 24th January 
 

Notices and information:  

E-Safety meeting on Wednesday 29th January, 6pm at Emscote. All parents/carers are very welcome. 

-Next Friday 31st January is non-school uniform day - Race Against Starvation, in aid of the Food Bank. 
In order to wear non-uniform, please can your child bring in a non-perishable item to donate to the 
food bank. A very worthy cause, so thanks in advance for your support. 

-We still need parent volunteers to come forward for our Tesco Trips. Wednesday 12th February 9.30-
10.30am and 1.30-2.30pm please. Your help would be greatly appreciated.  

-Parents Evenings will be on Tuesday 11th and Thursday 13th February. Lists up 28th January - office 

 

 

Friday 1st February will be Emscote PTA School disco, 4.00 - 5.30! This is always a very 

 

The Reception Round-up! 
Some of the lovely things we have been learning 
this week: 
The children have really enjoyed all the activities 
relating to Chinese New Year this week. Our special 
assembly, the coin to bring home, lots of crafts 
activities and tasting Chinese noodles! 
 

 
 

 
Hot chocolate 
treat! Yummy! 

 
Wonderful Wellies continues to be a success and a 
lovely opportunity to take our learning outdoors! 
Please remember to send your child in with their 
wellies on their day! 

 
 

        
 

Some of the things that children 
might experience next week: 
 
As part of our ‘Keeping Healthy’ 

theme, next week the children will 

be learning about Doctors and 

Dentists. We are sure they will 

have some experience of visiting 

these and enjoy role-playing 

situations! As usual, our learning,  

activities and crafts will be linked 

with these.  

 
 

 

. 

How you can help your child at home:  

Sometime next week please look out for pink books 
that have keywords in for your child to read and 
eventually learn to spell. They will replace word 
walls. Please do not write or tick in these books, we 
will. Please keep them in your child’s reading 
packet and practice the words each time you read. 

Sounds we have learned this week: 

              
Sounds we will be learning next week: 
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